
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 13 Autumn Term 
25th November 2016 

Support our Christmas Jumper 
Christmas Tree at the St Botolph’s  

Christmas Tree Festival!  
The children have been very busy 
preparing their Christmas jumper 
themed decorations for the tree 

festival at St Botolphs’s Church. Mrs 
Chamberlain and Mrs Kendrick have 
decorated the tree  and say that the 

church looks very festive.  Please 
come along and have a look at all the 
beautiful trees and most important  -

Please vote for  
Belton School! 

Opening times: 
Friday 25th November  3.15pm – 7pm 
Saturday 26th November 10am – 5pm 

Sunday 27th November 2pm – 5pm 

The Gift 
Our Year 5 children are visiting Leicester 

Cathedral on Friday 2nd December to see a 
performance of The Gift. 

This has been organised by the Diocese 
and Mrs Trounson will be leading the 

singing.  Our Year 5 children have been 
asked to be part of the choir,  

this is an honour. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tri Golf 
Mrs Cobbin took our Year 3, 4 

and 5 teams to Shepshed High 

School on Tuesday.   The teams 

played very well with the Year 5 

team coming second.   

Well Done to all the players.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bees and Meerkats production 
of  

‘The Stars Come Out For Christmas’ 

is being held on 
Monday 12th December 

at 2pm and 6pm and  
also on  

Tuesday 13th December at 10am 
The children have their parts and are very 
excited learning their lines and songs.  
Further details will be coming soon about 
tickets and costumes.   

 
 

Church 
Assembly 

You are all warmly 
invited to our church 
assembly on Tuesday 
29th November.  The 

service is being led by 
our Meerkats and will 

start at 9am. 

Open Morning 

Wednesday 30th 

November 

9am – 10.30am 
Please come along for 

our Open Morning at 

school.  Meet in the 

school reception at 

9am. Please let the 

school office know if 

you would like to 

attend. 
 

 

Christingle Candle 
We have been asked by church to ask if you 

would please fill your candle with any loose 

change and return it to school or take to 

Belton Church  

Christingle Service. 

KS2  

Diosing Christmas Carol 

Concert 

Thursday 15th December 

Belton Church 

6.30pm 
All Year 3, 4 and 5 children are asked to 
attend and all family and friend are very 

welcome to join us for this lovely Christmas 
service.  Mulled wine and mince pies will be 

served after the service. 

A request from 
the Sea Otters 
Please bring in to school 

small, empty pineapple or 
small baked bean tins. 

Thank you. 

 

Coming Up 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 2nd December,  
FOBS will be hosting the Christmas Fayre 

in the school from 3.15pm.   
 

Entry is £3.50 and will include all craft activities.   
 

Hot dogs and drinks will be available for £1 and there 
will be a tombola and the opportunity to visit Santa.  

 
Please purchase your tickets in advance from the 

school office. 

 

FOBS Luxury Christmas Raffle 
 Please help by selling the tickets and 

returning the stubs, together with the money 
by Thursday 1st December.   

If you require any more books, these are 
available from the school office.   

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

 

Christmas Lunch for all 

Children 

Tuesday 13th December 
 

This will be free for all children as school will 

pay for your child’s Christmas dinner. 

Please let the school office know if your child 

does not want a school lunch on this day and 

would prefer to bring their own packed lunch. 

 
 

 

Winter 
Wonderland 

Belton Church 
Friday 2nd December 

Saturday 3rd December 
Sunday 4th December 

from 3pm – 8pm each day 
 

Belton Playgroup 
Christmas Shopping 

Evening 
 

Belton Village Hall 
 

Tuesday 6th 
December 

 
7.30pm 

A Diary Date for 2017! 

 
 

 


